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Monday  May 21, 2018  
Northborough Trails Committee 
Northborough Police Station Meeting Room 

 

Minutes 

Attendees: Bob Mihalek, George Curtis, Forest Lyford, Brian Belfer, Jim Stein, 

Marielle Stone, Jim Kinkenberg 
 

 
7:06 p.m. Bob opened the meeting.  
 
Guests: Patti Kress and Joshua Kress 
 
Minutes for the meeting on March 19, 2018 were approved. No meeting was held in April. 
 
Bob reports that the parking area at Carney Park (Cold Harbor Trail) was temporarily closed for 
construction of the planned cell tower but has been reopened. 
 
Patti and Joshua Kress were introduced to the committee. Joshua is seeking an Eagle Scout project in 
Troop 101. Committee members presented several ideas for his consideration. 
 
Bob reports that three Kiosks are ready for installation at locations subject to approval by the Town 
Engineer. Brian suggested taking pictures of preferred location and showing them to the Town Engineer 
as a first step. 
 
Brian followed up on previous discussions of providing clippers to volunteers to help with trail 
maintenance. Clippers can be purchased in bulk for about $7:00 each. Brian will discuss the idea with 
Kathy Joubert, Town Planner, and will report back at the next trails meeting. 
 
Bob and Brian have done considerable maintenance with chain saws since the damaging snowstorm in 
March. 
 
George reports that he has received an application for a booth at Applefest. The street fair will be 
from 10:00 to 3:00 on Saturday, Sept. 15. He will be submitting the application for the Trails 
Committee. 
 
 
8:30 p.m.  Adjourn 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Forest Lyford, Recording Secretary 
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